
 
 

 
 

4th April 2025 
 

Dear Year 6’s and parents/ carers, 
 
Soon after your Easter holidays you will be sitting your KS2 SATs. After all your hard work this year, we do 
not want you to forget all that work over the break! 
 
If you do a little bit of Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling/ maths &/ or comprehension every day it will 
keep things fresh in your mind for when you come back to school.  
 
I have uploaded some sample SATs papers- Maybe aim to answer 10 questions per day. (There may be 
stars!)  Please don't print them out unless you want to- if you can look at them online that would be great.  
THIS IS NOTHING TO PANIC ABOUT!  You are doing brilliantly! 
  
If you would like to revise some of the subjects that we have learned about in maths and English, have a 
look at these:- 
 
English 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/subjects/z4296rd 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/zrybvk7#zb2p3qt  
 
Maths 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/subjects/z4mktcw  
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/zrybvk7#zs82p9q 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/zrd6mfr  
  
Free online mini 10-minute activities 
https://www.cgpbooks.co.uk/resources/ks2-sats-online-10-minute-
tests?srsltid=AfmBOoqh0fXsQJago6GkG6q40Eb9tc7NjNLR4L7rT0s-ZveP0ib2wUDZ  
 
I hope that you have a lovely Easter Break and enjoy the sunshine! 
 
Mrs Sheraton  
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